

Institute of International Education

December 2, 1966

Professor Jose Ferrater-Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora:

I am writing to you about the National Screening Committee meeting for Spain/Portugal, which will be held on December 21, 1966 from 9:30 a.m. until approximately 5:00 p.m. at the Institute's headquarters. The receptionist on the first floor of the building will direct you to the meeting room.

About ten days before the committee is scheduled to meet, we shall send you the summary sheets of the approximately 70 applications you will be asked to consider at the meeting. We hope this will give you enough time to review the summaries and make your preliminary evaluations of the applicants. We should appreciate being notified of an address at which you can be reached during the Christmas holidays if it is different from that used above.

The staff member working on this competition is Mrs. Anne Smith. She will be at the meeting to assist the committee in its work. I attach a list of other members of your committee.

We look forward to seeing you at the committee meeting. In the meantime, please let me know if you would like us to arrange hotel accommodations for you for the night of December 20 or if we can help you in any other way.

> Sincerely yours, Juelly John Judith Sayers, Head

Division of European Exchange

140, 3 m 9-

National Screening Committee - 1967-68

SPAIN/PORTUGAL

Chairmanz

Prof. Jose Ferrater-Hora (1) Department of Philosophy Bryn Hawr College Bryn Hawr, Pennsylvania

Prof: Raymond S. Sayers (1) Department of Spenish and Portuguese Columbia University New York, New York 10027

Prof. Vicente Llorens
Department of Momano Lenguages
Pringetm University
Princeton New Jersey

Prof. Joseph F. O'Callagham
Department of Mistory
Graduate School of Arts and Sciences
Fordham Vaiversity
New York, New York 10458